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Safety Valve Update and Progress Report 
 
The following report details the work that has been conducted to date on the Safety 
Valve against the conditions of the agreement. It outlines the key data sets that are 
measuring the progress as well as providing the narrative of the actions and impacts 
to date. 
 
The report reflects the achievements within Quarter 1 of the agreement and the data 
included is until April 2023.  The report details the areas where progress has been 
made alongside some the of the key risks and issues. The report has been 
submitted to the ESFA as part of the monitoring conditions and we will report 
feedback and any actions to the Forum once this is received by the Local Authority. 
 
The report is brought here for discussion and identification of any additional actions 
that can be taken forward to ensure that we are making the best impacts for children 
and young people aligned to our safety valve agreement. 
 
 
 
Rachael Williams 
Divisional Director Education Learning and Skills  

 
 
 
 


